
  
 

      

Nicole Korkolis Joins OPEIU as Director of Communication,  

Education and Research 

  

 

 

served as a Senior Vice President with The Kamber Group, at the time one of the nation’s 

largest public relations firms.  For OPEIU, Korkolis will oversee all communication, 

marketing and educational activities on behalf of the International Union to support its 

operations, organizing and political action campaigns, as well as Local Union activities. 

 

ABOUT OPEIU 

The Office and Professional Employees International Union represents more than 125,000 

members in the United States, Puerto Rico and Canada. OPEIU represents employees and 

independent contractors in banking and credit unions, insurance, higher education, shipping, 

hospitals, medical clinics, utilities, transportation, hotels, administrative offices and more.  

 

Professional organizations and Guilds affiliated with OPEIU are a diverse group that 

includes physicians, pharmacists, chiropractors, appraisers, podiatrists, clinical social 

workers, hypnotists, teachers and helicopter pilots. 
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New York, NY – Nicole Korkolis has been named the 

new director of communication, education and 

research for the Office and Professional Employees 

International Union (OPEIU), AFL-CIO, CLC. 

 

“We’re very pleased to have Nicole join OPEIU,” said 

International President Michael Goodwin.  “Nicole’s 

wide-ranging experience in communication, public 

affairs and labor relations will be a tremendous asset 

to OPEIU.”  

 

Prior to joining OPEIU, Korkolis was Managing 

Director of the Carmen Group, Inc., overseeing the 

firm’s public relations clients that included business 

and financial entities, international and local unions, 

non-profit and educational institutions. She also 

 

Nicole Korkolis, 

OPEIU’s new director 

of communication, 

education and research. 

 


